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Dear Senators of the Oregon Senate, 

 

I urge you to oppose this attempt at voter suppression and repealing a long-time 

practice of Oregon voters. Requiring in-person voting will make it much harder for so 

many Oregonians including single parents, working Oregonians, students, disabled 

folks, rural Oregonians, among many others, who have to take time off work and 

travel far to wait in long lines. Mail-in voting has been common practice for years and 

more states should follow our lead. Oregon should not revert to outdated ways. 

 

Please seriously consider the negative implications of reverting to in-person voting 

and vote NO on SB210. Oregonians are depending on you. 

 

Alex Staben 

The Dalles, OR  


